
I am writing to express my views on Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the project is compelling for many reasons and I am committed to seeing come to 

fruition. This is the best opportunity to clean up legacy tailings and waste, reconnect fish to miles of 

spawning grounds that they have been blocked from for 80 years and restore a river. Without 

Perpetua Resources, the site will likely never get the environmental attention it deserves. 

There are many reasons to support Perpetua Resources improved mine plan. However, this lined in 

the SDEIS stood out to me: “The restoration activities, particularly providing volitional passage in the 

East Fork SFSR, would result in a major, permanent, regional, and beneficial effect on Chinook 

salmon, steelhead, bull trout, and westslope cutthroat trout within the vicinity of mine.” Reviewing 

the SDEIS makes me confident Perpetua can make it good on its promise and show all of us how 

mining and the environment can work hand in hand. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the 

past six years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine 

Plan so Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work. 

C Dixon 


